
January 2022 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
The North Shore School District is already planning for September of 2022.  In preparation for next year, 
the principals of our three elementary schools, Sea Cliff, Glenwood Landing and Glen Head Schools, are 
preparing to register the Kindergarten class, our North Shore graduating class of 2035. 
 
In another few weeks, notices will be placed in several district and community publications announcing 
the dates for kindergarten registration and orientation.  Also, in order to try to reach as many parents as 
possible, we have enclosed an announcement and ask that you display it in a prominent area so that it 
can be easily seen by parents visiting your building.   
 
In the past, we have drawn upon the district census for the names of preschoolers who would be eligible 
to begin school in September.  However, our current census of four-year-old students is somewhat 
incomplete.  This leaves us without a reliable follow-up for those parents who do not respond to the 
notices. 
 
It would be most helpful if you could send us a list of names, addresses and telephone numbers of your 
four-year-old students who are residents of the North Shore District and whose fifth birthday occurs on 
or before December 1, 2022.  We will use this information to contact parents directly so that they can 
register and be a part of the orientation program that will be offered this spring.  Please send 
information directly to me at 112 Franklin Avenue, Sea Cliff, NY 11579. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Thomas Dolan 
Interim Superintendent of Schools 
 
Enc. 


